
In March of 2020, our family had a nice time with each other in the beginning of the pandemic.  We
had two teenagers in the house doing remote schooling. We were able to have dinner together
every night and take nice long walks at Mt. Hood. In September of 2020 our kids were a freshman
and senior at Melrose High School.  It was challenging for them not being with all of their classmates
at the same time and getting used to wearing a mask to school.
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